
Student Council Election Withdrawal Notice 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Position: [Recipient's Position] 

School: [School Name] 

Subject: Withdrawal from Student Council Election 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally withdraw my candidacy for the 

upcoming Student Council elections. After careful consideration, I believe that stepping back is 

the best decision for myself and my current commitments. 

I appreciate the support and encouragement I have received from my peers and mentors 

throughout this process. I wish all the candidates the best of luck in the election and look forward 

to supporting the Student Council in other ways. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Class/Grade] 

[Contact Information] 


